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Mr. President, 
	My delegation extends its warm welcome to the delegation of Slovakia to this session and thanks them for their national report. 
	We have noted the implementation of national strategies in the field of human rights such as the National Protection of Children from Violence, National Action Plan for Prevention and Elimination of Violence against Women, National Strategy for Gender Equality and Action Plan for Gender Equality by the Government of Slovakia. 
	Myanmar would like to make the following recommendations;
-	further enhance its ongoing efforts to combat trafficking in person and continue the support programme for the victims of human trafficking particularly the vulnerable groups.
-	continue to strengthen its effective measures in order to promote further understanding of gender equality. 
We wish Slovakia a successful review 
Thank you, Mr. President 

